[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Retailer,

Rider safety is our top priority.  We are writing you because 19 bicycle brands are voluntarily recalling certain front-wheel quick release mechanisms on bicycles with disc brakes in cooperation with BPSA and the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (“CPSC”).

Access	Breezer	Cannondale		Civia		Del Sol	Diamondback
Felt		Fuji		GT			Giant		Haro		Jamis
Masi		Norco		Novara		Raleigh	Ridley	  	SE
Specialized

WHAT PRODUCTS ARE INVOLVED? All bicycles of the listed brands with front-wheel quick releases and disc brakes which do not meet the “#2 Pencil Test.” Please see the enclosed poster and the video on www.quickreleaserecall.com on how to perform the #2 Pencil Test.

WHAT IS THE ISSUE? An affected quick release that is improperly adjusted or left open while riding may potentially interfere with the front disc brake rotor, causing the rider to fall and sustain injuries.  Participating brands are voluntarily recalling affected quick releases to replace them with quick releases that meet the #2 Pencil Test.

WHAT SHOULD I DO? Each participating brand is contacting its retailers directly with more explicit instructions for addressing this matter.  If you have not already, you will soon hear from one or more of the above brands with instructions.

One aspect of the recall that applies to all of the above brands is a request that you display the enclosed point-of-purchase poster announcing the details of this corrective action.  Beginning immediately, we ask that these posters be displayed in a conspicuous location in the service area of your store until January 31, 2016.

You will be contacted by the brand(s) you carry and informed of their individual company procedure(s) regarding supplying you with replacement quick releases, logging your activities regarding replacement, and disposing of any affected quick release mechanisms.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. If you have any questions, please go to the quickreleaserecall.com website or contact your specific bike brand representatives. On the website you’ll find a video, illustrations, and a FAQ that will help both you and your customers have a better understanding of the recall.  Thank you again for your support.





 					Ray Keener
  				BPSA Executive Director



